
 

   
 

Friday 28th September 2018   

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                               Autumn 1 Week 4                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

A message from the Headteacher 
 

Thank you to all who came and enjoyed a cup of tea and a slice of cake at our MacMillan Coffee afternoon this afternoon. 
I will let you know next week how much money we raised. Thank you to all parents who are fully supporting our new 

school uniform – I am still hearing positive comments (even from members of the public who are not associated or 

connected to our school) stating how smart St Joseph’s children look. If you have any questions or queries about our 

uniform or PE kits (either indoor or outdoor), please contact school and let me know then I can help. It is important that 

EVERYONE follows this new policy with footwear, hair accessories and indoor and outdoor PE kits. We will be introducing 

our new award this year called the ALWAYS AWARD. Children have already been informed about this and parents will 

receive a letter next week giving more information about it. Having all your school equipment and wearing the correct 

uniform contributes to achieving this award and commends those children who follow the rules and are organised. It is 

good to start these good habits now at the start of this new academic year. 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 5th October - Harvest Fast Day Assembly led by Year 3 children 

 Thursday 11th October 3.30pm – 2nd Sacramental Programme Meeting in Sodality Hall for Year 4 pupils and parents 
 Friday 12th October 9.15am – Harvest Mass over in Church led by Year 5 – Parents welcome to attend 

 Wednesday 17th October – Halloween Discos   KS1 – 5-6pm    KS2 – 6.15pm – 7.15pm Fancy Dress 

 Friday 19th October – Year 1 Class Assembly – Showcasing their Learning Challenge work 

 Friday 19th October – Break up for Half term. Back in Monday 29th October 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Quote of the week                                                                                                     
After finishing a Schofield Maths session a pupil in Year 5 said to Mr Breslin, 

 ‘I feel like I want to frame this piece of work, I have never had full marks in my life.’  

 

Have a lovely weekend with family and friends. 
Miss M Daley 
 

 
 

Bonus Ball - 42 
 

Winner –  Myla Jones 
Well Done 

 
 

 

 

 

There are 10 Bonus Balls 
available – It is £1 a week 
so £3 till the end of this 
half term – if interested 
please see school office. 

 
 

   Harvest Fast Day Friday 5th October 2018   

 
Year 3 will lead a class assembly in the school hall on Friday 5th October 
(next week) at 9.05am. The rest of the school are invited to wear a 

brightly coloured top and bring £1 for CAFOD. 
 

Year 3 will be holding a brightly coloured cake sale and playing ‘guess the 
weight of the cake.’ Please send 20p into school with your child if you 

would like them to purchase a cake and 50p to play ‘guess the weight of 

the cake.’ The lucky winner will take the cake home. All proceeds go to 

CAFOD. 
 

We are asking if you could please send in Harvest donations of non-

perishable (tins and packets) food items for Atherton and Leigh Foodbanks 

and for others in need in our community.  

 
Brighten Up this Harvest – it’s our chance to help build a brighter world  

and make a difference to the lives of others. 

 
 

School Photographs 

Mr Gradwell dropped the proofs off on 

Tuesday this week and they went home 

with children on Tuesday. Please make 

sure you do not miss the deadline for 

your orders which is 

10th October. 
I think you’ll agree,  

the photographs are beautiful. 

We have so many photogenic children. 
 

This Week’s Superstars - Friday Top Table 
A very big well done to the following children have earned the 

most team points for their class this week. 
As an added bonus ‘Top Table’  

these winners will earn an extra ten points for their team! 
Reception –  Braydon Fleming     Year 1 -   Elin Richardson 
Year 2 –    Kiera Collier         Year 3 –  Lottie Haslam                                               
Year 4 –    Meredith Courtney    Year 5 –  Liam McCreesh                                               
Year 6 –    Alex Robinson 

 
 

 

 

We are a 
school full 
of LOVE 

 


